
Richard Burgon responds to new
Ministry of Justice figures on Drugs
in Prisons

Commenting on new figures released by the Ministry of Justice showing 225 kg
of drugs were recovered across the prison estate in England and Wales in
2016, Shadow Justice Secretary Richard Burgon said:

“It’s clear that we have a crisis in our prisons system, with drugs use and
violence continuing to be all too common.

“The Chief Inspector of Prisons recently said that our prisons are dangerous
for prisoners and staff alike and are failing in their duty to rehabilitate
and reform prisoners.

“These new drugs figures are yet another example of how drastic Tory cuts to
prison budgets and staff numbers are driving this prisons crisis.

“Labour would begin to solve this by recruiting 3,000 new prisons officers
and improving staff retention by improving terms and conditions for prison
officers”
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